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13/02/2019  15:59:472018/4763/P COMMNT amit trivedi A few comments to add:

- the signage from Camden Council was not displayed correctly for all the neighbours to see, hence the 

deadline of Feb 14 for comments should be extended! 

- the new CGI's of the block appear to remove the legal right of way for Middlefield residents to access St 

Johns Wood Park. The right of way, seems have been  replaced with a gate for access to a "bike room" for 

flat residents. If this is the case, then I think the designers need to go back to the drawing board, as this right 

of way isn't negotiable. Additionally, there should be no access to any proposed dwelling via Middlefield. This 

is a private road and access to this road is for residents only!  

- The height of the block has not been reduced. Creating a 6 story tower on this site will of course block the 

light for residents of Middlefield and surrounding areas. The amended submission has clearly not taken this 

into consideration.
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